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This week the children have been 
celebrating Interfaith Week, discussing 
the importance of Anti-Bullying Week and 
raising money for Children In Need.  It has 

also been wonderful to welcome so many parents and 
carers into school, as part of our Autumn Term 
Parents’ Evening – and, we hope that those who were 
able to spend some time to look through their child’s 
work books have been impressed by the work that the 
children have been doing in school since the 
beginning of September. 
 

 
 

In the run up to Christmas, we have lots of exciting 
events planned. These include:  
 

Fri 10th December Draw for the PTFA Christmas 
Raffle 
 

Mon 13th December and Tues 14th December – PTFA 
Christmas Surprise Room (for those who have paid for 
this in advance). 
 

Tues 14th December 2:00pm – Infant Nativity 
Performance: Hey Ewe! 
 

Wed 15th December Pop Project Christmas Concert 
for (a) KS2 at 9:10am and (b) EYFS and KS1 at 10:45am 
 

 

FREE (as this has been funded through the INEOS 
Forgotten Forty grant that the school received). 
 

Thurs 16th December 2:00pm – Infant Nativity 
Performance: Hey Ewe! 
 

Fri 17th December Christmas Jumper Day and 
Christmas Dinner Day.  If your child does not usually 
have a hot school dinner and would like to have a 
Christmas Lunch with all of the children in their class, 
you just need to let us know in advance so we can 
order in sufficient food. 
 

Tues 21st December Pantomime for all of the 
children in school: Dick Whittington. FREE (as this has 
been funded through the INEOS Forgotten Forty grant 
that the school received). 
 

The school will close at 1:30pm on Tuesday 21st 
December (and we reopen on Wednesday 5th 

January) 
 

We have also been informed that the 
local bakery, Quigleys (on Grangeway), 
have set up a post box for the children 

to send their letters to Father Christmas.  Every child 
who posts a letter will receive a free advent calendar 
and five children will also be selected to win a £50 
toy voucher.  
 

PTFA Christmas Raffle 

Here are the fantastic hamper prizes that 
the PTFA have been able to put together 
for this year’s Christmas Raffle – thanks to all of the 
wonderful donations that we have received.  Thank 
you to everyone who has been buying and selling 
tickets to help raise funds for the children who attend 
our school! Please return all tickets and money to the 
school on, or before, Tuesday 7th December. 
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